
From: Sandra Blakemore <sandra.blakemore@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2022 12:21 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Donation from Medline Corporation of Wipes 
 
Hello, 
 
Medline Corporation is donating a large number of antibacterial wipes to the City.  There are 9,000 
cartons with a value of $50.00 per carton which totals $450,000.  We did not ask for this donation.  I am 
accepting it on behalf of the City.  Please let me know if you need any more details. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Sandra Blakemore |Acting Commissioner 
City of Chicago | Department of Assets, Information, and Services  
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